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Notes for Contributors
The Editors welcome articles of a general interest to psychiatrists. Two thousand words is a good length: longer

articles, however, will be considered. Tables, diagrams and extensive references should generally not be included.
Please submit three copies, typed double space. Correspondence on subjects of topical interest is also welcome.

The views expressed in articles published in the Bulletin (except official College material) are the author's own

and do not necessarily represent College policy.
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